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June 8, 1983

Dean Nancy L. Jacob .
School and Graduate School of

Business Adwinistratcion
DJ=10

Dear Nancy:

Based upon a vrecommendation of its Subcommittee on Admission and
Continuation Policies, the Faculty Council on Academic Standards on
June 6, 1983, recommended approval of changes in admission and gradua-
tion requirements for undergraduate students in the School of Business.
A copy of the chanées is attached.

I am writing to inform you that the School of Business is authorized
to implement the admission policy effective Summer Quarter 1984, and the
graduation requirement effective for students entering the program in
Winter Quarter, 1984,

Announcements of the new policy should be incorporated in printed
statements and made available in the Office of Admissions and in the
appropriate advising offices not later than the beginning of Autumn
Quarter, 1983.

Sincerely yours,
-5
.
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L -{/_/ )_1"'

William%%:’Gerberding
President

Enclosure
cet Associate Dean Warren Etcheson

Associate Professor Donald Williams
Mr. W. W. Washburn

1,
/‘§ A = o 77 ~/ s
a7 ! gj ijl [«){/ 3 l'_,;) _)j



Ulveyareal s of W inglon £ o faondip

INTERDEPARTMENTAL

L

June 7, 1983

TO: Darleen D. Treneer
Assistant to the President AH-30
FROM: W. W. (Tim) Washbuirn A f~—~—

Executive Director
Admissions and Records PC-30

SUBJECT: New Admission and Graduation Requirements

The Faculty Council on Academic Standards, on June 6, 1983, approved
changes in either admission or graduation for the School of BuSiness
and the College of Ocean and Fishery Sciences. The enclosed draft
memos are for President Gerberding.

I will be replacing John Gardner in this area of responsibility so
if you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 3-9686.
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Enclosures



DRAFT

Nancy L. Jacob, Dean
School of Business Administration “l &

Dear Nancy:

Based upon a recommendation of its Sub-committee on Admission and
and Continuation Palicies, the Faculty Council on Academic Standards
on June 6, 1983, recommended approval of changes in admission and
graduation requirements for undergraduate students in the School of
Business. A copy of the changes is attached.

I am writing to inform you that the School of Business is authorized
to implement the admission policy offective Summer Quarter, 1984,
and the graduation requirement effective for students entering the
program in Winter Quarter, 1984.

Anncouncemnts of the new policy should be incorporated in printed
statements and made available in the O0ffice of Admissions and in
the appropriate advising offices not later than the beginning of
Autumn Quarter 1983.

Sincerely yours,

William P. Gerberding
President

Enclosure
cc: Assoc. Dean Warren Etcheson

Assoc. Prof. Donald Williams
Mr. W. W. Washburn

Admis & Grad Policies



University of Washington Correspondence

INTERDEPARTMENTAL

June 2, 1983

TO: W. W. Washburn f? c4/ 3/ ,

Director of Admissions /

] {
_ j F\ /
FROM: Nancy L. Jacab, Dean f

Schools of Business Administratfon

SUBJECT: Adoption of a communications requirement by the Undergraduate
Program

For several quarters, the Undergraduate Program Committee of the School of
Business Administration has studied the need for additional or different
communications requirements in its degree program. This study was motivated
by the recognition of inadequate preparation of our entering students in
oral and written communication skills, by persistent observations in national
media and by employers regarding the inadequate communication skills of
college graduates generally, and by the acknowledgement that our requirements
fell short of the letter of the accrediting standards.

After thorough deliberation, the Undergraduate Program Committee recommended:

" . . . that a 5-credit English composition course be made a require-
ment for entry to the School of Business, such course to be selected
from a list of courses to be designated by the Undergraduate Program
Office; further, that a minimum of 3 additional credits of communi-
cations coursework be added to the degree requirements, such course—
work to be selected from communications classes in the School of
Business or from a list of courses designated by the Undergraduate
Pragram Office."

Our Faculty Council approved the recommendation at its meeting of April 14,
1983, and by this memo, I am endorsing the recommendation and urging its
approval by the University.

L request that the admission requirement be made effective beginning Summer
Quarter, 1984, and that the graduation requirement be made effective Winter
Quarter, 1984,

Enclosed is a copy of the School's current admission and graduation require-
ments sheet to which these requirements would be added.

NLJ :vm
Encl.
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